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Building Lifelong Foundations Together 

Home Learning 

 
 
 

Please log in to Oxford 
Owl and complete the 

home learning. 
Please read 4 times a 

week and record in your 
reading logs. 

Please also log into 
Numbots and play the 

games. 
 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
What a fabulous week! 
 
It has been great to see all 
of the children’s favourite 
teddy bears this week! We 
have shared dozens of 
wonderful stories in aid of 
National Storytelling Week 
and it has been so lovely. 
We have been lucky enough 
to join some virtual story 
times across our Trust – one 
virtual story time had 1500 
children present!  
 
 
 
The Everywhere Bear had a fantastic weekend with Leja! They had a great time 
together at the park and Leja read him her favourite story! I wonder who he will 
be going home with this week! A love of reading is important for children to 
become confident readers. We ask that the Everywhere Bear is brought back to 
school in his bag every Monday morning so that we can discuss his adventures!  
 
Please don’t forget that the RWInc reading books are now on Oxford Owl to be 
read electronically. If you are having problems logging in, please just ask and I 
can talk you through it. This is a key part of consolidating their learning and part 
of the home school agreement to read a minimum of 4 times a week. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Miss Robertson 

Star of the Week 
Forde’s star this week 
is Harriet for being a 

lovely friend and 
always trying hard in 

her learning! Bradley’s 
star is Seb for trying 
so hard in his maths 

learning! 
 

School Value Award 
This term our School 
Value is Love and it 

goes to Amir for 
always giving lovely 
compliments to his 

friends! In Bradley, it 
goes to Amelia who is 
always so kind to her 

friends. 
 

Reading Award 
The reading awards 

this week goes to Alex 
and Phoebe for trying 

so hard with their 
reading!  

 
PE Superstars 

EVERYBODY are PE 
superstars for a 
wonderful dance 

lesson! 
 



 

 
A note from Mrs Secker: 

 
This week we have enjoyed National Storytelling Week. The children have shared their favourite stories 
and listened to members of our Trust family read theirs. It’s been a wonderful opportunity to enthuse 
children to live reading! We are also excited to let you know that we are going to be re-designing the 
library space to make it a more warm and inviting place to enjoy a book.  

 

Thank you once again for your ongoing support in what are really challenging times in schools. We are 
dealing with very high levels of staff asbsence due to COVID across the Trust. There may be times when 
learning interventions cannot take place and responses to phone calls and emails take us a little longer. 
Fingers crossed that things will ease as the weather warms up.  

 
 

Dates for your Diary  
 

     
9th Feb – Dan Magness, World Record Holder Football Freestyler and Entertainer visiting each class for 
workshops and displays.  
   
18th February – PTFA non school uniform day. Suggested donation £1 per child  
   
25th March –  Mothers / Carers Day – PFTA to make gifts  with the children. Suggested donation £1 per 
family.  
   
3rd March  – World Book Day  
 

Office News 
TERM DATES   
Because of the additional Bank Holiday to celebrate the Queens Jubilee on 3rd June, the last day of 
summer term is Monday 25th July.   
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